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Abstract

A summary of the status of SID administration since the last IFAST meeting.

Recommendation

For the information of IFAST members.

IFAST SID Administrator’s Report

· There have been no SID assignments (or reclamation) since our last report.

· It can be anticipated that the new cdma450 systems may result in more requests for SID assignments to countries. We have been consistently telling carriers that on SID, unlike IRM, they need to work through their existing carrier. Some of these countries have no SID assignments (e.g. Poland) or assignments that might not be large enough (e.g. India).

· We have had no communications regarding US SID privatization.

· We have had no communications regarding SID conflicts in Brazil, or need for SID codes in the former Russian republics.

· We should revive the attempts to reclaim some SID codes. Under no circumstances should we accept all SID codes back (as we did for Poland). It is no longer safe to declare that any country will never need SID codes.
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